
CITY OF ATKINS IOWA 
Planning and Zoning Commission Regular Session 

Thursday, May 23, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Minutes 
 

Chair Ryan Hosh called the meeting to order at 6:30p.m. In attendance were commission 
members Ryan Hosch, Dick Lange, and Jeremy Rinderknecht as well as members of the public.  
 
A public hearing was held to consider allowing a minor boundary change as requested by 
Declan and Alyssa Harbach to a lot locally known as 303 2nd Avenue to create a Parcel E. No 
comments were received. The public hearing was closed at 6:32 p.m.  
 
Lange moved to approve the agenda. Rinderknecht seconded. Aye: Hosch, Lange, 
Rinderknecht. Motion carried. 
 
Rinderknecht moved to approve the minutes from the meetings held on April 11 and 25, 2024. 
Lange seconded. Aye: Hosch, Lange, Rinderknecht. Motion carried. 
 
Rinderknecht moved, seconded by Hosch, to recommend approval to the City Council the Minor 
Boundary Change to a lot locally known a 303 2nd Avenue to create a Parcel F.  
 
The next regular Planning and Zoning committee meeting to be held Thursday, June 13, 2024. 
 
Rinderknecht moved to adjourn the meeting. Lange seconded. Aye: Hosch, Lange, 
Rinderknecht. Motion carried.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Sandi Fowler, Interim City Administrator 

 

 


